
Ranui Baptist Contact Information 
Senior Pastor: Grahame Walker 

grahame@ranuibaptist.org.nz 

Associate Pastor: Tai Taua  

pastortai@ranuibaptist.org.nz 

Elders: John Blight,  Kristen Bettany, Rob Kidd,  

Peter Soole,  Cherith Telford 

Office Manager: Robert Murray 

 

Office Hours: 8.30am  to 12.30pm   

                            Monday to Friday 

Office Phone: 833-7815  

Email: ranuibaptist@xtra.co.nz  

Website: www.ranuibaptist.org.nz 

Postal Address: P.O. Box 70040,  

Ranui,  Auckland  0655 

Happening 

Duty Roster 30th July 6th August 

Door Greeters Pat Sharman &  
Myra Dormer 

 

Notices John Blight  

Toy Lending Library: fortnightly in School term. Tues 11-1pm. Contact Janet Kidd.  
Second Chance Op Shop: NOTE: They are unable to accept donations of clothing 
at this time. Open Tuesday’s 10am—2pm. Contact Elesha Thomas for more 
information. 
Children’s Ministry: Sunday mornings during the service.  
Mainly Music: Thursday 10am. Contact Sherilyn 021 298 2762. 
Friendship Group @ Ranui: Friday from 10am till 12pm.  Morning Tea provided.  
Contact Myra Dormer or Ph. Church office  833 7815.   
Missions Prayer Meeting: 1st Sunday of the Month after Morning Service.                 
Contact Ronnie Nicolson. 
Women’s Bible Study Group: Mondays 10 am - 12 pm at Glenda's home in Massey.      
Contact Glenda Winn 022 647 0021  
Intercessors: Wednesday 9:30-10.45am in the Prayer Room, followed by tea & cake. 
Contact Rosanne Martin 022 128 4890.  
Men’s Home group: Thurs 7.00-9.00pm in the Cafe . John Blight or Tai Taua. 
Women’s Fellowship, Worship, Prayer, and Bible Study:  "The Thursday 
Nighters" on Thursday evenings 7 pm - 9 pm in Ranui. 
There's a Facebook Messenger group associated with the Thursday Nighters that 
helps us keep in touch. This group warmly welcomes all women in our church and 
their friends.Contact Ronnie Nicolson 021 027 07540  
Moneymates: Tuesday or Wednesday  10am—12pm. Contact Glenn Harris on                  
021 0902 7110 or gharris@careranui.org.nz 
 

This Week’s Service: 

Sunday 23rd July 
 

10am - Missions Month - Nadia Paul - The Leprosy Mission 
 

Children's Church - Jesus Healing 10 Lepers. 
Weekly Memory Verse - 1 John 4:19 

 

Next Week’s Service: 
Sunday 30th July 

 
10am - Missions Month - Geoff Burton - Launchpad 

Sunday 23rd July 2023 



 CS LUNCH ON SUNDAY: 
Nadia Paul 

I am very passionate about helping people 
affected by leprosy and joined TLM in 2019- to 
date. I am a school teacher by profession and 
an ordained minister of the gospel. Both my 
husband and I and our family served in our 
church in SA for 33 years before coming to NZ 
in 2019 where we serve in our NZ branch. 
 
In March 2020 (pre covid) I had the absolute honour and blessing to be able to visit India to 
see the work of the Leprosy Mission firsthand. I went on a story-gathering trip and visited a 
few of our leprosy mission hospitals while in India. The trip was life-changing and provided 
great context to the work that we do. I was able to meet (and pray) with so many sufferers of 
leprosy. 
 
I am delighted to share with your Mission group today! For more information on the leprosy 
mission you can visit www.leprosymission.org.nz. 

STAFF ANNUAL LEAVE: 
Grahame will be returning to work on Tuesday the 25th of July. Until his return, if you have 
any urgent pastoral care requests please get in touch with Pastor Tai or John Blight.  

MISSIONS MONTH OFFERING/SELF DENIAL COLLECTION: 
Please remember to bring the special offering you have been collecting for our Mission     
Partner - Mission Without Borders. We will take up a special offering on Sunday the 30th of 
July for this. Money can also be donated through online banking but it must be clearly         
labelled;  MWB or MISSIONS MONTH. 

Coming Up 
 

THE CHURCH LIFE SURVEY: 
Please complete the survey! So far only about 20 people from 
our congregation have done so. The more who complete the 
more valuable the information will be to those conducting 
the study! 
 
This is a confidential opportunity for you to have your say on 
the life of our church and be heard by our leaders. Can you 
take 10-15 minutes to fill it out over the coming weeks? To 
fill in the survey you can follow the link below or pick up a 
paper copy of the survey from the foyer on Sunday &  return 
to the office once it is completed. The survey is available in 
the following languages; Maori, Cebuano, Chinese, Fijian, Korean, Spanish,  Tagalog, Tamil & 
Tongan. If you require a copy in another language please let the office know.  

MINISTRY TEAM LEADERS & GROUP LEADERS: 
It's that time of the year again! Can all ministry team leaders & group leaders please start to 
prepare their reports for the Church and Trust Annual Report books for the year ended 30 
June 2023. These reports need to be submitted to the office no later than Sunday 20 August. 
Robert Murray (Church Administrator & Treasurer)  


